
News from the Beautification Committee 

January 31, 2018 

Hi Cecílio 

Just to bring you up to date on the beautification committee:  as of 
yet, we have not made any final decisions for the hallways,  We 
are narrowing it down and getting some quotes from at least 3 
different sources as to cost.  Specifically, right now we are looking 
at ceilings, walls, doors, and flooring for the major projects in the 
hallways.  You might want to report in your weekly blog that we 
are working diligently on these areas and will be reporting to the 
board our findings. 
  
Also, tomorrow, Thursday, we are expecting 2 large area rugs for 
the lobby area.  That is why the furniture has been moved so that 
the floors can be cleaned before the carpets arrive.....we hope 
they look terrific. 
  
Stay tuned, 
Carole P 

 


